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R E S P E C T    R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y    C O U R A G E    C U R I O S I T Y
Email: edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Web: https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.auPh: 9407 7100

IMPORTANT DATES
Friday 26th July-13th September
Year 5/6 Interschool Sports (ISS)

Friday 20th September
LAST DAY OF TERM
Casual Dress- Gold Coin
Donation 
School will finish at 2:30pm

Monday 7th October
First Day of Term 4

Tuesday 15th October 
Year 6 Graduation Photos

Friday 25th October 
World Teachers Day 

Monday 4th November 
Student Free Day
No School on this Day

Tuesday 5th November 
Melbourne Cup 
No School on this Day

Today and every day ECPS celebrate R U OK? Day this is National Day of
Action and provides an ideal opportunity to engage students and the

wider school community with the values of R U OK? But you can
encourage and support an R U OK? Culture every day of the year. We

loved seeing all our staff and students embrace this day

Newsletter Challenge!
How many times can you

find Friendship
Write your answer and put

it in the challenge box in
the office. Winners drawn

at assembly tomorrow.

School Newsletter
Thursday 12th September 2024

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/
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Thursday 19th September

10.00am-10.45am 

Book Here!

SCHOOL TOURS TERM 3

Our school is currently in the process of confirming 2025 enrolments. As a continually growing school, new
students and families are joining us all the time. We encourage all families to process future enrolments as early as
possible to support our school planning and organisation for the following year.

All enrolment enquiries can be made to the School Office on 9407 7100 or via the school email address
edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au

As the warmer weather is approaching all students need an Edgars Creek Primary School hat which they must wear
during all outside play breaks In term 4. Students without a hat will only be able to play in shaded spaces as of next
week. Hats will be for sale at the School Office sometime next term. 

Our school has been informed that there will be upcoming road works taking place on Montbeliard Road. The
northbound lane will be shut between 9:00am and 5:00pm on week days from the 26th August -13th September.
The southbound lane will be shut between the same times from the 23rd September - 26th September. 

We’re happy to announce that our Assistant Principal, Carly- Marie, has been offered a
promotion! For the entirety of Term 4, Carly-Marie will be stepping into the role of Acting
Principal at another school. We have no doubt that Carly-Marie will excel in this new role and
lead with the same dedication and excellence she’s shown as our Assistant Principal. Please
join us in wishing her all the best as she embarks on this exciting opportunity. We look forward
to welcoming Carly-Marie back at the beginning of 2025.  Congratulations, Carly-Marie! 

One of our amazing Year 3 students Zara has been selected as Club Mandalay Girls Golf Scholarship. Zara was
also chosen out the group to be awarded with a pair of golf shoes in term four.

Zara has been playing golf from about 2 years old with her grandparents. Zara went through the process of
receiving a golf handicap and is now eligible to compete in girls competitions. Keep up the great work Zara!
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The Term 3 Year 5/6 Interschool Sports (ISS) season well underway! Year 5 and 6 students have been selected to
represent Edgars Creek Primary School (ECPS) in a weekly Hotshots (Tennis), Tee Ball or Volleyball competition.
Students remaining at school will participate in a school-based sport program.

Edgars Creek PS has 2 teams in the competition: The Stars (Team 1) and The Eagles (Team 2). 

Students will either play at the school (home) or at another school (away) every Friday morning. Please refer to the
fixture below. 

Students travel to away games by bus, leaving at 9am and returning before 11:30am. Students are fully supervised by
ECPS staff while travelling by bus.







WHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLD
HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.britannica.com%2F60%2F5060-004-F0C9CBBF%2FFlag-Liberia.jpg&tbnid=GMkanGhfPc1WxM&vet=12ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ..i&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.britannica.com%2Ftopic%2Fflag-of-Liberia&docid=ksD-eeva9BJycM&w=800&h=416&q=liberia%20flag&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ
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